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When Technology Fails Matthew Stein
2008-08-18 There’s never been a
better time to “be prepared.” Matthew
Stein’s comprehensive primer on
sustainable living skills—from food
and water to shelter and energy to
first-aid and crisis-management
skills—prepares you to embark on the
path toward sustainability. But
unlike any other book, Stein not only
shows you how to live “green” in
seemingly stable times, but to live
in the face of potential disasters,
lasting days or years, coming in the
form of social upheaval, economic
meltdown, or environmental
catastrophe. When Technology Fails
covers the gamut. You’ll learn how to
start a fire and keep warm if you’ve
been left temporarily homeless, as
well as the basics of installing a
renewable energy system for your home
or business. You’ll learn how to find
and sterilize water in the face of
utility failure, as well as practical
information for dealing with water-
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quality issues even when the public
tap water is still flowing. You’ll
learn alternative techniques for
healing equally suited to an era of
profit-driven malpractice as to
situations of social calamity. Each
chapter (a survey of the risks to the
status quo; supplies and preparation
for short- and long-term emergencies;
emergency measures for survival;
water; food; shelter; clothing; first
aid, low-tech medicine, and healing;
energy, heat, and power;
metalworking; utensils and storage;
low-tech chemistry; and engineering,
machines, and materials) offers the
same approach, describing skills for
self-reliance in good times and bad.
Fully revised and expanded—the first
edition was written pre-9/11 and preKatrina, when few Americans took the
risk of social disruption
seriously—When Technology Fails ends
on a positive, proactive note with a
new chapter on "Making the Shift to
Sustainability," which offers
practical suggestions for changing
our world on personal, community and
global levels.
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Seaforth World Naval Review 2016
Conrad Waters 2015-11-03 “The crème
de la crème of naval writers . . . an
extremely detailed overview of the
last year in naval policy,
construction and deployment.”—Warship
World This annual has an established
reputation as an authoritative but
affordable summary of all that has
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happened in the naval world in the
previous twelve months. It combines
regional surveys with one-off major
articles on noteworthy new ships and
other important developments. Besides
the latest warship projects, it also
looks at wider issues of importance
to navies, such as aviation and
electronics, and calls on expertise
from around the globe to give a
balanced picture of what is going on
and to interpret its significance.
This edition looks in detail at the
Royal Navy as it faces the latest
defense review, and evaluates the
Indonesian Navy, while significant
ships will include the USN’s San
Antonio class amphibious transports,
the new Dutch OPVs, the Turkish
Milgem class corvettes and the Greek
Roussen class fast attack craft.
There are also technological reviews
dealing with naval aviation by David
Hobbs, focusing on maritime patrol
aircraft, while Norman Friedman
surveys recent electronic warfare
developments. Intended to make
interesting reading as well as
providing authoritative reference,
there is a strong visual emphasis,
including specially commissioned
drawings and the most up-to-date
photographs and artists’ impressions.
For anyone with an interest in
contemporary naval affairs, whether
an enthusiast or a defense
professional, this annual has become
required reading. “A high-quality,
deeply-researched and handsomelyillustrated book.”—Army Rumour
Service
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latest breakthroughs in science -- PM
is the ultimate guide to our hightech lifestyle.
The Oil Engine and Gas Turbine 1964
Engine Design and Applications 1966

influences readers to help them
master the modern world. Whether it’s
practical DIY home-improvement tips,
gadgets and digital technology,
information on the newest cars or the
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